
Courtesy Rules in MMCS 
  
Please keep in mind that Marquette faculty and students are sharing the Lalumiere 
Language hall with MMCS during our school time on Sundays. It will help both parties if 
we remember the following simple points of courtesy: 

1. No running, chatting, talking on phones in hallways.  
2. No chatting in the most popular area inside of the north entrance on 2nd floor. The 

dean usually works in his office on Sundays. Room 175 is available for parents to 
chat or rest.  

3. Students remain in the classroom during recess time. Those who need to drink 
water or go to the bathroom should report to the assigned classroom parent or 
teacher to get the pass.  

4. Maintain good hygiene in bathrooms.  
5. No food or drink inside of the building.  
6. Drop off/pick up are only allowed along the Clybourn Street. Driving into the 

south entrance on Clybourn Street is strictly prohibited by Marquette.  
7. Students should remain inside of the building while waiting for pickup for safety 

reason. 


